

September 7, 2022

Dear Residents, Family, and Friends;

On Wednesday, September 7, 2022 seven asymptomatic vaccinated residents tested positive for COVID-19 in the secure dementia care unit during contact tracing / outbreak testing. We will continue to test staff and residents and work closely with the Pennsylvania Department of Health and Epidemiology for guidance and support.

In the interim internal visits are paused in the Secure Dementia Care Unit for five days except compassionate care until two (2) consecutive rounds of testing are cleared. We understand how disappointing cancellation of internal visits can be and thank you for your on-going understanding and support. We kindly remind everyone to be diligent during outings or visits to maintain social distancing, hand hygiene and use of face masks as Butler County's positive rate is 16.33% (high risk).

Please monitor our Facebook page and our website for all future updates as we continue to navigate through this exposure and ongoing pandemic together. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with our Resident Services Director Jackie Storey-Akins, LPN or myself.

Stay safe and well,

Christal Ostrowski, LPN
Executive Director
Magnolia Place of Saxonburg
100 Bella Court
Saxonburg, PA 16056
724-352-2827
www.magnoliaplaceofsaxonburg.com